
 

September 5, 2023 

 

Good Morning, 

 

I hope you enjoyed your Labor Day Weekend! We are back in the flow of the new school year and I hope 

it is the best one yet for everyone. It is an opportunity to set goals and new paths for the future. The 

future starts now so grab it and go! 

We have a busy week again this week with activities and preparing for the Belmont School and 

Community Fair. Please remember that the Fair is Sept. 15th-17th. We have Stunt Night at 7:00 PM on 

Sept. 14th, No School for Fair Prep on Sept. 15th, and the Fair on Sept. 16th & 17th.  

Remember that you can follow changes to activities/athletic schedules through rschool. Otherwise, you 

can check our school homepage calendar as well. https://www.belmont.k12.wi.us/ 

School Picture Day is Thursday, Sept. 7th. See the calendar below. There is also a Sports Booster Club 

meeting on Wednesday, Sept. 6th at 6:30. If you are interested in getting involved, I encourage you to 

attend a meeting.  

Weekly Schedule  

 

Have a great week, Braves! 

Sincerely, 

Beau Buchs 

Superintendent 
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